
flood & stormwater  
master plan Update 
Technical memo #2 - policy and program evaluation

PURPOSE: The purpose of this technical memo is to assess 
the effectiveness of the programs and activities within the 
Stormwater and Flood Management Utility and to determine if 
they are in alignment with current city policies. 
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review policies develop program and 
process recommendations

provide a framework for 
evaluating priorities and 
projects

www.bouldercolorado.gov/PROJECTS/comprehensive-flood-and-stormwater-master-plan

25
Technical Memo #2 evaluated 
whether the programs and 
activities in the utility met 
the intent of 25 relevant 
policies from the Boulder 
Valley Comprehensive Plan. 

master plan update key tasks:
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